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4 August 2021

Thank you for your emails of 27 June and 23 July 2021 to Hamilton City Council
requesting the number of properties owned by Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities in
Hamilton suburbs.

On 27 July 2021 the Council transferred your request to Kainga Ora under section 12 of
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 as the information you
requested is related more closely to Kainga Ora.

Kainga Ora is unable to report the number of its properties by suburb. Therefore, | am
declining your request under section 18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the
information requested is not held.

However, Kainga Ora does publish statistics on the number of properties it owns broken
down by Territorial Local Authority. This can be found on its website at
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/housing-statistics/.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
Gabby Boag
Team Leader, Government Relations





